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You’re invited
The Montana Department of Transportation invites you to learn
more about the plans for a new roundabout at the Lincoln Road

and Applegate Drive intersection located north of Helena. The
project will address safety and improve traffic operations of the

intersection well into the future.
VISION ZERS

zero deaths - zero serious injuries

Please drop in to the open house
anytime between 4 - 6:30 p.m.
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(406) 465-3350 S U o
Brandon@rbci.net
mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/lincolnapplegate

OPEN HOUSE

Thursday, August 8
4 -6:30 p.m.

Rossiter Elementary School, Gymnasium
1497 Sierra Rd E., Helena




WISION ZERS

zero deaths - zero serious injuries

MONTANA DEPARTMENT
OF TRANSPORTATION

PO Box 201001
Helena, MT 59620-1001

LINCOLN - APPLEGATE INTERSECTION PROJECT

YOU’RE INVITED | OPEN HOUSE

Please join MDT at an open house to learn more l

about the plans for a new roundabout at

the Lincoln Road and LINCOLN RD
Applegate Drive
intersection.

GLASS DR

SEE REVERSE FOR
OPEN HOUSE DETAILS.

APPLEGATE DR
MONTANA AVE

The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations for persons with
disabilities who wish to participate in this Lincoln-Applegate Intersection Project Open House or
need an alternative accessible format of this notice. If you require an accommodation, contact
the Department of Transportation no later than August 5, 2019, to advise us of the nature of the
accommodation that you need. Please contact Alice Flesch, Human Resources and Occupational
Safety Division, P.O. Box 201001, Helena, Montana 59620; telephone (406) 444-9229; TTY 1 (800)
335-7592; facsimile (406) 444-7243; or e-mail to aflesch@mt.gov.
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